PLYMOUTH LOCAL ACCESS FORUM

TRACKING RESOLUTIONS

Date / Minute	Resolution	Explanation / Minute	Action	Progress
number				
18.03.13 Minute 50 (3)	Bob Harvey would investigate the idea of inviting Stephen Jenkinson to provide a session on dogs to the Plymouth LAF and other local LAFs.		Bob Harvey	Bob is continuing to work on this, potentially as a joint-topic with trees in urban environments and will update the Forum when something has been organised.
17.06.13 Minute 4 (1)	the Forum writes a letter in support of the Plym Valley Connections Project. Dave Pawley was nominated to provide the text for the letter;	on Plymouth City Council, and other organisations, bid for	Dave Pawley	Letter sent to Mr Chris Coldwell on 8 July 2013.
17.06.13 Minute 4 (2)	the Plym Valley Connections Project is added to the Forum's work programme and Chris Coldwell, Senior Project Manager, is invited to attend the Forum's next meeting to provide an update on this project;	update on the Heritage bid process and Plym Valley	Ross Johnston	This has been added to the work programme for 2 September 2013. An email was sent to Chris Colwell requesting the report and inviting him to the next LAF meeting on 23 July 2013.
17.06.13 Minute 4 (3)	Chris Coldwell, Senior Project Manager, is invited to provide an update to the Forum on all other local projects that the Council is currently involved in with	Members wished to have an update on all other projects that Plymouth City Council were involved in.	Ross Johnston	This has been added to the work programme for 2 September 2013. An email was sent to Chris Colwell requesting the report and inviting him to the next LAF meeting on 23 July 2013.

	regards to transport, access or nature.			
17.06.13 Minute 5	that the Public Rights of Way Officer would look for solutions which provided further information on changes to the PRoW network to the public to be provided at the Forum's next meeting.	Members were concerned about the Definitive Map not being upto-date.	Robin Pearce	Emailed request to Robin on 11 July 2013 and has been added to the work programme for 2 September 2013.
17.06.13 Minute 7 (1)	the Forum provide a written response to the Parks and Green Spaces Manages, letter. If Forum Members had any comments for inclusion in the response letter then they should be provided to the LAF Secretary by Friday 28 June 2013;	Members were concerned by the response they received from Gareth Harrison-Poole to the letter sent from the Forum on 26 June 2012.	Ross Johnston	Letter sent to Gareth Harrison-Poole on 11 July 2013.
17.06.13 Minute 7 (2)	the Parks and Greenspace Manager be invited to attend the Forum's next meeting on 2 September 2013 to discuss public footpaths within council owned parks and green spaces.	Harrison-Poole to attend the Forum in September and	Ross Johnston	Emailed request to Gareth Harrison-Poole on 23 July 2013 inviting him to attend the Forum's meeting on 2 September 2013.
17.06.13 Minute 12	that a letter is sent to Plymouth City Council Officers requesting a	Members were disappointed to still have not received a response from lan Gillhespy with regard to	Ross Johnston	A letter was sent to Mr Gillhespy on 23 July 2013.

		Coombe Dean School and again requested that this be followed up.	
=	Complete resolution		
=	Outstanding resolution		